Communications from Committee of the Whole (2) – June 6, 2023 Item 18, Report No. 28.

<u>UPDATE ON THE SIGN BY-LAW RELIEF FOR BUSINESSES</u>



Communication: C9
Committee of the Whole (2)
June 6, 2023
Item #18 and #20

DATE: Friday, June 2, 2023

TO: Mayor and Members of Council

FROM: Gus Michaels, Deputy City Manager, Community Services

Susan Kelly, Director, By-Law & Compliance, Licensing & Permit Services

RE: COMMUNICATION – Committee of the Whole (2), June 6, 2023

Item 18 and Item 20, Report No. 28

Item 18 – Sign By-law Relief for Business

Item 20 – Technical Amendments Report on the Business Licensing,

Noise, Parking and Fees and Charges By-Law

Recommendation

The Deputy City Manager, Community Services recommends:

1. THAT the Committee of the Whole defer Item 18 and Item 20 of Report No. 28 to the Committee of the Whole meeting of September 12, 2023.

Background

The two reports recommended for deferral are subject to the requirements of Notice Bylaw 394-2002. Shortly after submission for the publishing of the Committee's agenda, staff determined that the time frames required for the posting of notices could not be met. As a result, staff are recommending that the two subject reports be deferred to the next meeting of Committee of the Whole.

For more information, contact Rudi Czekalla-Martinez, Manager, Policy & Business Planning, By-Law and Compliance, Licensing and Permit Services, ext. 8782

Respectfully submitted,

Gus Michaels

Deputy City Manager, Community Services